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This Week at Wheatfield – Welcome back to term 5. I hope that you all had a lovely Easter break and have 

ensured that you have had enough rest, ready for the next two terms which are always very busy! I hope that Eid 

celebrations went well and that everyone is ready for summer to begin!   It was great to see all of the children 

and families returning to school on Tuesday this week with smiles on their faces ready to start the term.  

 Mrs Carver   

 

 

 

 

 

        

 Parking  

I am sorry to be writing this as a main article in the newsletter but parking on the school site is causing a real 

concern. Cars are only permitted to use the drop off zone with permission from myself or a senior leader -  Mrs 

Jackson or Mrs Roberts. The drop off zone is only for blue badge holders or users with a school permit 

displayed on the dashboard. We are unable to stand at the car park gate every day to monitor this, but ask that 

unless you have permission, you park safely on the road outside school. Unfortunately, if we continue to have 

parents parking on the drop off loop without permission, we may end up only being able to grant access to blue 

badge holders. Please do not park in this area unless you have permission. Thank you in advance for your co-

operation - Mrs Carver  

                                                                        

 
This week, we welcome two members of staff to the Wheatfield team. Mrs Jones has joined our office team, 

replacing Miss Dimmer who left at the end of term 4. We also welcome Mrs Winter who has taken on the role of 

Teaching assistant. She is currently upstairs working with our key stage two children. I know that they have both 

already been made to feel very welcome at the school and a strong part of our team. Please feel free to pop and 

say hello when you are able to.  

 

Sensory Garden dream!  

Can you help us turn this unloved corner of our school grounds into a sensory garden for all to enjoy?  We have a 
vision but would like some help to turn this into a reality.  Are you a landscape gardener that could spare some 
time to adapt our plan to the space?  Do you have contacts that might donate materials?  Do you know of any 
grants that we could apply for?  If you can help in any way, please speak to Mrs Carver or Mrs Boyes.  
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Dates for your diary 
Term 5 

Saturday 20th April  Grounds Day 10am – 1pm Come and help us to make our grounds even better!  

Tuesday 30th April  Y6 Camp meeting in the school hall@ 3:45pm. At this meeting you will get a kit list and receive 
further information about camp. 

Monday 6th May  BANK HOLIDAY – school closed 

Tuesday 7th May  Reception and Y2 school trip 

Monday 13th May  KS2 SATS this week for all Y6 children 

Friday 17th May  Year 1 class assembly 9:15am 

Wb Monday 20th May 6R Camp 

Friday 24th May  End of term 5 

Looking ahead:  
Wb Monday 3rd June  

Start of term 6 
6B camp week  

Wb Monday 10th June  Y1 phonics screening check this week  

Monday 24th June  INSET day  

Tuesday 25th June  Infants Sports morning (families invited) 9am – 11:45am  

Wednesday 26th June  Junior Sports morning (families invited) 9am – 11:45am  

 

  

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience – Be Kind 
This term’s value is ‘Respect”  

 

 Our award goes to …   Our award goes to … 

RB Sophie Zayda  RM Simrah Ira 

1H Julia Aarav  1J Rohan Tymon 

2B Emily Nathan  2G Ellis Lucia 

3BD Abel Hasan  3M Casey Gaia 

4S Amelia N Poppy  4T Mia Tanay 

5M The whole class  5W Felicity Matilda 

6B Manoj Ellis  6R Kabir Arjun 

 

Wheatfield in Bloom 

Following the success of last year’s Wheatfield in Bloom, we would like to ask children and families to 

contribute to a school display of vibrancy and colour! If you would like to take part, it is very simple and a fun 

activity to do with family.  

1. Find a plant pot of any shape and size 

2. Decorate the pot (put your first name and class somewhere on the pot) 

3. Fill the pot with a vibrant plant/flowers 

4. Bring the pot into school where it can be displayed at the front of school, along the footpath.  

A group of children will take responsibility for keeping the plants watered. At the end of the summer term you 

will be able to take your plants back home to enjoy in your own garden. We hope this will brighten up the 

school and also be a fun family activity to do together.  Thank you for your support 

 

http://www.wheatfieldprimary.com/

